
 

Memorandum 19-038 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  MARCH 19, 2019 

SUBJECT: NEW MARIJUANA PRODUCT MANUFACTURING FACILITY LICENSE FOR COSMIC 
SEAWEED 

 
We have been notified by the Alcohol Marijuana Control Office of a new marijuana product manufacturing facility 
application in the City of Homer for the following: 

Lic. # Doing Business As License Type Licensee Premises Address 

19728 Cosmic SeaWeed 
Marijuana Product 

Manufacturing Facility Christina Logan 
262 Charles Way,  

Homer AK 
 

Per Homer City Code 21.62.040 City Planner Abboud has reviewed the site and operation and his memo is attached. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Voice Non-Objection of the new marijuana product manufacturing facility license. 
 
 
Fiscal Note: Revenues. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


